
2019 BOND FAST FACTS

Elementary No. 6

Middle School No. 2 

 

AMS Renovation/Expansion

McAnally/Vandagriff

BOND PROJECT CONSTRUCTION START OPEN DATE

JULY 2020

JAN 2021        

                      
AUG  2022  

AUG 2021

MARCH 2021 AUG 2022

NOV 2021 AUG 2022

When will the new attendance zones be determined? 
The District expects that the Board of Trustees will appoint an attendance zone committee in December of 2020. The committee will 
be constructed in a way that is similar to how the Bearcat Growth Committee (BGC) was constructed, with a diverse community and 
AISD staff representation. This committee will work, over a period of months, to review, analyze, and synthesize data to include up- 
to-date student demographic projections, housing development projections, campus capacities, instructional programming needs, 
AISD transportation data, and community feedback. The attendance zone committee will recommend proposed attendance zones for 
both elementary and middle schools to the Board of Trustees. The Board of Trustees will have the opportunity to provide feedback 
and ask questions to be considered by the committee. The District expects that the Board will approve updated attendance zones by 
the late spring of 2021. 
 
How is the District working to address the roadway and traffic impacts of the bond projects? 
The 2019 Bond proposal includes funds for improvements to two roadways in association with the construction of Middle School No. 
2 and Elementary School No. 6. Middle School No. 2 will be located on Old Weatherford Road. This road is under the jurisdiction of 
the City of Fort Worth which requires that the district improve this road along the property frontage. In addition, Old Weatherford 
Road is in need of improvements for safe and reliable passage. Elementary School No. 6 will be located on FM 5 in Annetta. FM 5 is 
a roadway on the Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT) system, and under TxDOT jurisdiction. Given that the school will 
create additional traffic flow to and from the school, TxDOT and the district are working together to plan for FM 5 improvements, to 
include deceleration and turn lanes. The bond includes funds for roadway improvements, the district is actively working with the 
North Central Texas Council of Governments (NCTCOG) and TxDOT on securing other funding and coordinating efforts with other 
landowners and developers on both of these roadway projects. 
 
What is the plan for the naming of the new Elementary No. 6 and new Middle School No. 2? Will the names of McAnally 
Intermediate and Vandagriff Elementary be impacted since the campuses will serve different grade levels in the future? 
Aledo ISD’s Board policy requires the Board of Trustees to name District facilities. The District expects the Board to consider names 
for the new campuses in the fall of 2020. The District is committed to continuing to honor those for whom our current campuses are 
named. The Board will decide at that time how these names will be used to name campuses. 
 
What will the school colors and mascot be for Middle School No. 2? 
Keeping in tradition with all Aledo ISD campuses, Middle School No. 2 will use orange and black colors and the Bearcat mascot. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


